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Thank you to every member of our school community for all your hard work, patience, 

understanding and support during this term. It seems that there is now some light at the 

end of the tunnel as we return to onsite learning during the first week of next term. 
 

In line with the Premier and DETôs guidelines, there will be a staggered start to the term with 

all staff returning on Monday 5th October, and all students on Tuesday 6th October. We are 

really hoping that the Covid - 19 restrictions will not change again and that we can stick to 

this time frame. In light of this, please take careful note of the following: 

 

V Monday 5th October ï all staff at school, only essential service workers children will be 

supervised. 

V Tuesday 6th October all P-6 students return, but enter through designated gates. 

V Students will have their temperature taken and any child whose temperature is above 

37.5 will be isolated and need to be immediately collected from school. 

V OSHC will continue as normal from Monday 5th October. 

V All iPads and Library Books that have been on loan, need to be returned on Tuesday 6th 

October. 

V Once again, no parents will be allowed on campus. Please phone or e mail the office and 

someone will come out to meet you. 

V We are still awaiting further advice regarding any planned camps, excursions and the 

Grade Six Graduation. We have been notified that the Gymnastics Program is now 

officially cancelled. 

Reporting and assessment - Students will get a formal report in Term 4, however 

progression points will be based only on progress made in Reading, Writing and Mathematics. 

There will be a minimum of triangulation of data prior to teacher judgements on progress 

being made. Commentary will also be made on learning in areas other than the core 

disciplines. Further information will follow early next term. 

 

Building works  - The new building works will only commence towards the end of October. 

In the meanwhile we have been busy with a lot of other little projects around the school in 

preparation of our students returning in a few weeksô time. 

 

Have a great holiday, keep safe and we are all looking forward to a sense of normality 

on our return next term. 

 

Adrian Waters 

Principal  
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EVENTS TO COMEéééééé.     
 

WELL  DONE AWARDS  

Jarrah Bakaitis For his continued effort to work through our online program by 

uploading all of his work! 

Darbi Webber For her resilience and positive attitude towards her home 

learning. 

Violet Gittings Well done Violet for all your efforts in completing lots of 

learning task. 

Willow Tabak  For general enthusiasm and participation in small group Meets. 

Great work! 

Sam Behmann For resilience and commitment to Remote Learning Tasks and 

valued contributions in class Meets. 

Maeve Crawford For always completing her tasks to a high standard, and having 

a positive attitude to learning. 

Ozzie Barrow 

 

For working hard to create two fantastic Information Reports on 

Chameleons and BMX Riding.  

Oliver Bartlett  For being so bright and positive during our Google Meets! 

Taj Brodecky For challenging yourself and trying your best in your learning.  

Thomas Rogers For your willingness to share during our class discussions.  

Ziggy Fisher For your positivity and kindness towards others during class 

discussions and for giving 100% to your learning opportunities.  

Audrey Brissenden  

 

For the great effort you put into your writing and your learning 

task pieces. Great work! 

Lola Ryan For the wonderful effort you made publishing your narrative. 

Harmony Molloy  For listening carefully to lessons and using your best expression 

and fluency in reading. 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER  

Tomorrow Friday 18th  Term 3 Finishes ï 2.30 Dismissal 

OCTOBER  

Monday 5th  Term 4 Begins for staff and Essential Service Workers 

children only ï Bookings Essential 

Tuesday 6th  All students return to Bellbrae PS ô On Siteô Learning 

Sat 17 ï Fri 23rd Book Week óCurious Creaturesô 

Friday 23rd   AFL Grand Final Public Holiday ï No School 

Mon 26th ï Wed 28th  Year 4 Urban Camp - TBC 

Thurs 29th ï Fri 30th  Year 2 Camp to Burnside Camp Anglesea - TBC 

NOVEMBER   

Monday 2nd  Curriculum Day ï Pupil Free Day 

Tuesday 3rd Melbourne Cup Public Holiday ï No School 

Thursday 12th  Whole School Photos (New Date No 4!!)  

Mon 5th Oct ï Fri 27th Nov Foundation ïYear 4 Gymnastic 8 week Program /Cancelled 

Wed 25th ï Fri 27th  Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp -TBC 

DECEMBER 

Friday 18th Term 4 Finishes- 1.40 pm Dismissal 
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Birthday Celebrations  

This week  & over the hol idays  
 

14th September Murphy Winkler & Quin Blizzard 

15th September Hunter Price (4A) 

18th September Arlie Cole 

19th September Vinnie Seraiocco 

21st September Tatum Verlaat, Wren Rahilly, Seb Keeble & Ellie-May Jury 

22nd September Majka Brodecky 

23rd September Jai Riordan 

24th September Euan Sytema & Sari Coleman 

26th September Tahlia Young & Maeve Boyd 

28th September Charlie Halliwell 

30th September Koa Long & Max Drury 

1st October Daisy Behmann, Cohen Price & Miles Trewin 

2nd October Ryan Prosser 

3rd October Quinlan Burns, Ester Byrne, James Baker, Remy & Arkie Muntz 
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2020 BACKPACK CHALLENGE! 

2020 Backpack Challenge!  

Last year, Bellbrae Primary School did an amazing job, raising over $13,000 to help support 

refugee children and provide them with a safe spaces and food. A lot of studentsô band together and 

with the support of their family and friends donations, raised the most out of any Primary School in 

Victoria! 

This year has been a challenging one for a lot of people, but we are inviting students who are interested 

to take part in the challenge if they are feeling up to it and would like to participate.  

The challenge is set up differently this year due to covid so the website will look different to how it 

has in previous years. Students still have the opportunity to:  

¶ Camp out in their garden or lounge room with siblings or friends 

¶ Live out of a back pack for a period of time (8-40 hours) at parents discretion on what is 

appropriate for your child.  

¶ Set up an individual profile online. 

¶ Raise much needed funds to support refugees. 

¶ Raise awareness of the plight of others in less fortunate situations than ourselves. 

If your child would like to participate this year, all they have to do is follow these simple steps.  

1. Click on the following link https://raceroster.com/events/2020/33556/world-vision  

2. Click REGISTER and sign up as AN INDIVUDAL  (not a school) 

3. Once you have signed up as an individual, search and join the BELLBRAE PRIMARY 

SCHOOL TEAM  

4. Finally, share your individual link with your family and friends to start raising funds online 

5. Pick a date between now and November 30th to participate in the Backpack Challenge. You can 

do it alone, with family or friends! You can do it at home or out camping, the choice is yours!  

Here are some photos from last yearôs participants who did a wonderful job! 

Please get in touch with Nicole Marra (nicole.beith@education.vic.gov.au) if you have any questions 

about this yearôs challenge.  
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SPRING IN THE GARDEN. 
 

Spring has sprung and the fruit trees are in full 

bloom at Bellbrae. It has been wonderful to see 

onsite students and staff getting outdoors, 

enjoying our edible garden and learning first-

hand about soil health, seasonal changes and 

organic food production. We have been busily 

mulching fruit trees, tidying up the space, 

creating signs, preparing garden beds with 

compost for summer crops and planting out 

tomatoes, carrots and leeks. We are looking 

forward to a busy Term 4 in the garden with our 

hardworking CORE and BEST students back for 

some fun filled outdoors learning.  
 

Lachlan Hurrell  
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LETTERS óTO FUTURE SELVESô FROM OUR FOUNDATION STUDENTS 

During the last week of Remote Learning, Foundation students had to write a letter to 

their future selves. They could write about what they enjoyed, what was easy and 

about things they found challenging and difficult.  Here are all the fantastic letters.  
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